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The COVID-19 has dramatically changed the way we do things in the University. During
this period of disruption and change, the UST Task Force VERITAS has been formed to
address important issues and concerns as well as to propose recommendations that will
help academic units and administrative offices plan for the delivery of academic,
religious, and support services for the new academic year, and adjust to the “new
normal” particularly that which pertains to the efficient and effective delivery of online
learning to students.

While these recommendations serve as a guide, academic units and administrative
offices are asked to be creative and innovative in addressing the specific needs of their
respective units/departments.

Thank you for your usual cooperation and support. We work harmoniously as one
Thomasian community. We pray to our Lord Almighty that this pandemic will be over
soon.

Sincerely,
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Rev. Fr. Jesus M. Miranda, Jr., O.P.
Secretary-General
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